
 

PTA Publicity Shutterfly Form for 2018/2019 

The Publicity Committee 
would like to invite you to see 
our picture collection!!   

Many albums have been 
added since last school year 
to our own PTA Shutterfly 
site.   

The albums cover events, 
awards and many of the day-
to-day activities that have 
been photographed.  The 
photos include students, 
parents and staff in school-
related pictures taken during 
the current PTA term.   

The PTA Publicity Committee has set up a photo sharing website for parents and staff 
to view these photos.   Please note that this is a secured site which will only give invited 
members access. 

 If you would like access to this site, please fill out the form below and return to Beth 
Jolly, c/o Michael, Grade 8. You will be contacted with the necessary information 
which will let you view pictures.   

NOTE:  If you are already a member from last school year, no need to return form below.   

                                          

Shutterfly Member Request: (only NEW families need to return form) 

 

Parent Name:  ________________________________________________________ 

Email (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY):________________________________________ 

Name/Homeroom of Oldest Child:________________________________/_______ 


